FARA: Treasury

August |8, 1963

The Honorable

Douglas Dillon

Secretary of the Treasury
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Secretary:

During the course of the Committee on Poreign Rela-
tions current ingquiry on the activitles of nondiplamatic
representatives of foreign principals, the question of
the tax-exempt status of certain organizations has been
railsed, With regard to the following organizations, I
would appreciate information as to whether or not they
have tax-exempt status, and if contributions to them are
tax-deductible to the donors. In each case where an ex-
emption has been granted I would like to have indicated
the facts applicable to the specific organization that
brought it under the statutory provisions for tax exemp-
tion., I would also like to know iftthe facts developed
during the Forelgn Relations Committee hearings with re-

gard to each organization named are consistent with those

presented by such organization in its application for
tax-exempt status,

The orgeanizations referred to are as follows:

Portuguese-American Committee on Foreign Affairs
20 Pemberton Square
Boston 3, Massachusetts

American Commlttee on Africa
801 Second Avenuse
New York 17, New York

The Christian Crusade
217 South Boston Avenue
Tulsa, Oklahoma

The Jewlsh Agency for Israel, Inc,
515 Park Avenue
New York, New York



The Jewish Agency-American Section, Inc.
51% Park Avenue
New York, New York

The American Zionist Council
515 Park Avenue
NHew York, New York

The Jewlsh Telegraphic Agency, Inc.
660 First Avenue
New York 16, New York

American Christian Association for Israel
515 Park Avenue
New York, New York

Council for Middle Eastern Affairs, Inc.
2061 Belmont Avenue
Elmont, New York

American Israel Publilic Affairs Committee
1737 H Street, N.W,
Washington, D.C.

United Jewish Appeal
165 West 46th Street
New York 36, New York

The Committee of One Million
Suite 905 - 79 Madison Avenue
New York 16, New York

Sincerely yours,

Jo. W, Fulbright
Chalrman
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